BEREAN BIBLE SOCIETY

An Organization for the Promotion of Bible Study

SPRING 2023 COMMUNIQUE

Dear Friends in Christ,

I think I would like spring. However, Wisconsin doesn’t seem to have that season. Here, we go from an
extended winter almost directly into summer. Last month, I traveled to a warmer state for a Bible conference,
and I was “jealous...with godly jealousy” (2 Cor. 11:2). Everything was bursting with growth and life!
However, not having spring in this state is an opportunity for spiritual growth for Wisconsinites to put Paul’s
words into practice: “...for I have learned, in whatsoever szate I am, therewith to be content” (Phil. 4:11).

New Book: We are pleased and excited to announce the release of our latest book, Key Words of our Faith.
It is in stock! This 192-page paperback uses Scripture to define eight key words of our faith, and it further
explains how they apply to our walk with the Lord. The eight key words are justification, sanctification,
glorification, redemption, faith, mystery, reconciliation, and regeneration. Until May 31st, the special price of
the book is $9.00 (free shipping). To order a copy, visit our website at bereanbiblesociety.org or give us a
call at 262-255-4750.

Grace Study Bible Update: The Grace Study Bible project continues to move forward. In the upcoming May
issue of the Berean Searchlight, you will be able to see a preview of a full-size page. In the past, we had shrunk
the sample pages to fit on one Searchlight page, and some have expressed concern over the small font size. The
size of the Bible will be 7 inches wide x 10 inches high. This size fits across two Searchlight pages, so we will
print it that way so that you will get to see what a full-size page of Galatians looks like!

A Milestone: We recently hit a milestone with our television program, Transformed by Grace, recording our
300th episode! This July, it will be six years that we have been teaching the riches of God’s grace nationally
on television. We're thankful to all those who contribute to make this ministry possible. We are also thrilled
to announce that all future 7ransformed by Grace videos on YouTube will include foreign subtitles, making it
possible for people worldwide to watch and understand our program.

Transformed by Grace Conference: On Saturday, May 20, we will be holding our second Transformed by
Grace regional conference in Chicagoland. This one-day conference will be at historic Wheaton College
in Wheaton, Illinois (#his is not a function of Wheaton College). A flyer is enclosed with more information.
The conference will be from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. The session times will be 9:30, 11:00, and 1:30, with
a question-and-answer time at 3:00 to close out the day. These meetings will also be livestreamed on BBS
YouTube. To register for this free conference, please call BBS or visit bereanbiblesociety.org/conferences.

BBF Summer Conference: The annual Berean Bible Fellowship summer conference will again be held at
Community Bible Church in Tipp City, Ohio. From Sunday, June 18 through Thursday, June 22, sixteen men
from around the country will preach the Word under the theme, “God’s Prophetic Promises.” Our business
manager, Pastor Jim Tollar, is the Bible Hour speaker this year. The title of his series of four messages is
“Answering God’s Call.” Enclosed with this letter is a BBF conference brochure with all pertinent information.
I foresee that this conference on prophecy is sure to be a time of great blessing together around God’s Word,

rightly divided!

Grace and peace,

Kevin J. Sadler, President
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